
From: BARBARA KLINK <bjkli@comcast.net> 
Date: September 1, 2023 at 9:41:22 AM MST 
Subject: Update on GHIN and AZGOLF website 

 
  
  
September 1, 2023 
To All our Men and Women golfers who maintain their GHIN at AZ National GC 
  
--For the 2024 golfing year, AZ National will once again renew the GHIN online.  You 
will receive SPECIFIC instructions around October 4 via email as in the past. 
--A few changes have taken place on the AGA website.  The member "Dashboard" will 
no longer be present.  The website will feature several enhancements and dynamic 
elements to bring life and fun to the screen. 
--Score posting can still be accessed from the AZGOLF website; however, the "POST A 
SCORE" button will take you to GHIN.COM to post your score where you will also have 
access to your stats, complete score history, handicap calculator, and handicap card. 
--Remember, you must have a GHIN DIGITAL PROFILE to post scores on GHIN.com 
and through the USGA GHIN Mobile App.  If you have not used GHIN.com or the GHIN 
Mobile App, you will need to use the "CREATE PROFILE" button to create your digital 
profile.  It is easy to do and just takes a few minutes. 
--Lastly, please WAIT till you receive the email in October to renew your dues.  Dues 
will be $40, a discount of $5 since we use the join/renew online.  If you belong to 
several clubs in AZ, you will pay a multi-member rate of $15 after the first GHIN fee of 
$40. 
--Reminder, if you make an error on your score or posting on the incorrect tees, please 
text Barb Klink, (520-907-4288) or email her at BJKLI@comcast.net so she can make 
the corrections for you.  If you post a score today, September 1, she will be able to 
make the change for you on September 2.  She will respond back to you that the 
change has been made. 
--Any questions, please contact me; I'll get back to you with the answer. 
Thank you 
  
Barb Klink, Handicap Chair 
AZ National GC Men and Women 
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